Dear Colleague, 
The Rostock Retreat on Causality will bring together methodological and applied researchers to discuss causal reasoning, methods for causal inference as well as applications in empirical research. The Retreat will be held on 2-4 July 2018 at the Max Planck Institute for Demographic Research (MPIDR) in Rostock, Germany. If you want to participate in the Retreat, please send an application by 28 February 2018. For more information and application instructions please visit http://www.rostock-retreat.org/. Directly before the Retreat the MPIDR will be offering a five-day intensive course titled "Causal Inference with Graphical Models" from June 25 to 29, 2018. The application deadline is February 28, 2018. For more information and application instructions please visit http://tinyurl.com/causal2018. Candidates can apply for both or only one of these events. If you apply for both, you need to send a separate application for each of them. 
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